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9th May 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 Visit to watch The Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre: Wednesday 8th June 2022: 2:30pm 
 
We are delighted to announce that Year 6 will be visiting the Lyceum theatre on Wednesday 8th June 2022 to 
watch the award-winning performance of The Lion King. In the lead up to Year 6’s own performance in the 
Summer term of the Disney classic, we have been able to secure tickets to see this show and have been lucky 
to receive contributory funding from John Lyon’s Charity. We heartily thank John Lyon’s Charity for this. As 
such, the cost of this trip is free to the pupils attending. 
 
We will be leaving school at 12:00pm and walking to Harrow and Wealdstone station to catch the train at 
exactly 12:30 where we will journey on the Bakerloo Line to Charing Cross. From there we will walk to the 
Lyceum theatre which is approximately a 5-10 minute walk. The performance is at 2:30pm and is two and a 
half hours long, including an intermission meaning the show ends at 5:00pm. We will then journey back to 
school with collection from school at 7:00pm. The children will eat an early lunch before leaving for the theatre. 
However, they will need to take with them a refillable water bottle and snacks in a clearly labelled backpack. 
Your child will need to wear school uniform and as we will be travelling by public transport and walking to and 
from the station, a warm, waterproof coat and sensible shoes are essential. The nature of this trip means 
that the highest standard of behaviour is expected and children who receive behaviour sanctions from 
this date onwards will not be able to join us on the trip. 
 
We would welcome any parents/ carers who would like to come with us to see Lion King and offer their 
support with the children throughout the visit. Helpers would be required to buy a ticket for the 
performance and would need to use their own oyster card for the journey to and from the theatre. 
These tickets are allocated on a first-come-first-served basis and you will be asked to make the payment 
online via Parent Pay. They are priced at £30 each.  
 
Please click the link below to consent for your child to go on this visit and also if you are interested to help. 
 

Year 6 Visit to Lion King 
 
Please submit this form by Friday 20th May 2022 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Ball    Mr Hewett 
 
Mrs J. Ball    Mr. P. Hewett  
Year 6 Leader    Assistant Headteacher  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=elytm2e88UGhbOfIwHlA99BAzkCuuAlJmvrwNh6jBetUMEpFVkY1QUdTTDlOM0JXWVlaRk4wSjdMVS4u

